
A NOTE ON THE EZ-PASS PHISHING SCAM 
 
ALERT: NTTA has been made aware of an email phishing scam referencing the toll collection 
program E-ZPass. The emails request payment for tolls. Anyone who receives this email should 
be advised it is not a communication from E-ZPass or the NTTA. If you receive this email, please 
do not open or respond to the message. E-ZPass has uploaded a copy of the fake email here. If 
you require more information, please contact the E-ZPass New York Customer Service Center at 
800-333-8655 (TOLL). 
 
 

http://www.e-zpassiag.com/images/News/E-ZPass%20Phishim%20Scam%20(3)%20-%20PA%20REV%20MTA%20rev.pdf

